
Joomla Production Department, 
Q4 2020 review by Marco Dings 
Please consult the bi-weekly department reports for details on the ongoing operations 
https://volunteers.joomla.org/departments/production​. 

2020 has proven a mixed bag of blessings.  

Personally, the last quarter has proven a bit of a challenge healthwise and I'm grateful for 
Llewellyn van der Merwe helping Out as assistant DC. And on a generic note while this report is 
to be also a reflection of me as DC, there are very little solo actions, as we succeed by 
collaborating. 

Irrespective of the pandemic production has made good progress and Joomla 4 is on the 
horizon in the beginning of 2021 at which point we can start focussing on the described 
technical and marketing roadmap. 

2020 has also been the year where we see the beginning of an increasing level of 
professionalism and Cooperation with other departments on practicalities as translationsand j4 
landing site development and engaging new volunteers. 

On the site of extending our support base with companies and developers as mentioned in my 
charter we are seeing the first signs of commitment of which I hope to report more next year. 

Marco Dings 
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